
     

                                  
 
 

 

Moose Aerial Survey in Hopedale 
 

As a follow-up from the moose session held in November 2020, a 
survey crew from Happy Valley-Goose Bay will be in the Hopedale 
area from February 11-28, 2021. All crew members are from Happy 
Valley Goose Bay with the exception of 1 observer from Hopedale. 
This crew has been approved to conduct this survey, and all COVID-
19 protocols will be followed in-flight. Contact with community 
members during their stay in Hopedale will be minimized. 
 
 


